
To whom it may concern, 

I lived in Hadley Wood for the last  years at 2b Beech Hill Avenue, Hadley Wood,  EN4
0LW.  I am a keen member for the Hadley Wood Associate and love living in the green
open spaces that Hadley Wood provides, hence why we chose to live here.  I strongly
object to this proposal of these 160 new homes on Green Belt.

 I am appalled at the plans to build 160 news homes on this lovely green belt.  These are
just some of the reasons why. 
1) This part you have planned is in a conservation area and will have a dreadful impact on
the existing homes. This plan will have a negative ruin the heritage and beautiful views of
Hadley Wood.
2) There is already flooding in the area, this will surely increase further with the removal of
the fields for homes.  Where will all this additional water go?
3) This is not sustainable development as Hadley wood does not have a large enough
infrastructure to support these additional homes. The local junior school is already full, no
local doctor surgeries  or post office. There is no local secondary school. Without these,
most people will therefore have to drive, increasing traffic and pollution and therefore
have a detriment on climate change. Place this on top of the removal of important green
belt.  I cant understand how this is reducing our carbon footprint which there is
tremendous pressure to do.
4) Green belts are set up to stop urban sprawl and protect biodiversity. Hence nothing
should be be built on. But this is what you intend to do. It's outrageous!

Regards,


